Self-published Authors

Thank you for your interest in having your book stocked at The Bookery.

Please email spauthors@thebookery.org.uk with all the relevant information including the ISBN, a
jacket image, the retail price and the cost to us.

This gives us time to think about your proposal, to chat to our colleagues, and it gives us the
opportunity for a fully considered decision.

We will only be in touch if we feel your book is right for us. Our small team receive a lot of emails and
we cannot reply to all speculative submissions. We understand what our customers like to read and
what genres sell well. We tailor our stock around that, as well as trying to find the books browsers
didn't know they wanted.

Even if you want to bring your book in, please don’t visit unannounced, we only see potential
suppliers by appointment.

We are unlikely to take novels, memoirs, fiction or children’s books that have been self-published,
unless there is a keen local appeal. There is always a demand for new local history and local interest
titles.

Let us know what publicity you have lined up, or in the pipeline. Features, interviews or extracts in
local news media can have a real impact in improving local sales, as does well-crafted social media.

October to December are particularly busy months in the book trade, we are unlikely to take self-
published books in this period when so many books are published. We do not stock titles published
via the Amazon platforms.

Consider if your book has the production quality our customers will be looking for, after all they make
the decision what they buy. Your book will have to compete for space with those from publishers who
invest a lot in design and presentation. Look at books in similar genres to your own on bookshops
shelves and note the current design styles, finishes and fonts being used.

If your book is accepted for stock, we will hold it for 3 months and at the end of that time it is your
responsibility to contact us to arrange an invoice for payment due, re-stock or collect unsold stock.
Books which have not sold or been collected after this point will be removed from sale and disposed
of via donation or re-cycling.

Please don’t be disheartened if we say ‘No’ to your book. What works for some bookshops doesn’t
work for others. Our decisions about what to stock are based on our knowledge of our customers and
what they like to read, what we have the expertise to sell, and what the level of local interest is likely
to be.



